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6th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I have organised an enrichment trip to The Leicester Square CineWorld on Tuesday 12th November for Year 8 
students studying Maths with me this year in recognition of their hard work and to inspire them to continue in 
STEM (science, technology, engineering and mathematics) subjects. We will be watching a movie about the 
moon landing and then attending a talk and Q&A (questions and answers) session afterwards. This will be a 
wonderful opportunity for students to see how maths fits into the real world and how exciting studying 
science can be. This is part of an educational film festival and so is free of charge. 
 
The group will travel there by bus, leaving school after morning registration. We will return to school by taking 
the tube from Leicester Square to Kentish Town. We should arrive back at school at around 1pm in time for 
lunch and for your son to attend Period 5 and afternoon registration. If your son has an Oyster card, please 
ensure he brings it with him so that we can get free bus travel. If your son does not have one, please indicate 
on the permission slip so that the school can find an alternative way to pay for transport.  
 
Students should come to school in full uniform and should bring some snacks to keep them going until we 
return at lunchtime. 
 
If you agree for your son to go then you must return the consent form as soon as possible. If you have any 
further questions, then please contact me at maclennan@williamellis.camden.sch.uk  
 
We would be grateful if you would sign the permission slip below and return it to us as soon as possible. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss Maclennan 
Mathematics department                           
 

 
Trip to The Leicester Square Cineworld – Tuesday 12th November 2019 
 
I hereby give consent for   _________________________________  to attend this trip. 
         
My son has an Oyster card that he can use to travel by bus     Yes/No 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer) _________________________________________   

 

 
Please return completed permission slip to Miss Maclennan, Maths Department. 
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